
1

sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: isohailahmedCTC <sohail.ahmed@chipconsulting.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 11:02 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Please correct the record of transfer of SW's.

Dear Sobia, 
 
 
Hope you are doing well !!! 
 
 
It is to inform you that kindly consider this email to maintain the record of SWs in the HYDERABAD territory. This is to 
inform you that SW-Sohail Khan is performing his duties at (10040769-QASIM CHOWK F/S) and SW-Muhammad Hasnain 
Khan performing his duties at (10040671-Thar Filling Station) 
 
Please do correct these sites if, any of them will be shown in different places. 
Both of them performed their duties for 4 months and are still deployed at the same sites. 
 
 
Please do corrections If, needed in any terms. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Best Regards 
Supervisor 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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